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UP FRONT                             

Newsletter from John A. Cunningham, Kane County Clerk 

John A. Cunningham, Kane County Clerk is 

happy to announce that the 2015 assessments 

were certified to his office on February 2, 

2016. This means that the Chief Deputy of 

Tax Extension and Vital Records, Susan Eric-

son and the Supervisor of Tax Extension, 

John Emerson can begin the Tax Extension. 

The use of improved software has streamlined 

the process by five weeks assuring that the 

tax bills will go out on time. 

“Tentative Tax Computation Reports for all 

Kane County Taxing Districts will be pub-

lished on our web site”, said Susan Ericson. 

“Each district will receive an e-mail when 

they are published.”  If your district’s finance 

director will be unavailable in February or 

March, please contact this office and make 

arrangements for receiving the Tax Computa-

tion Report. 

NEED YOUR PARCEL NUMBER FOR YOUR INCOME TAX RETURN? 

Look on your tax bill or contact the Supervisor  of  Assessment Office at 630/208-3818 
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Passport News 

The US Dept. of Homeland Security extended the deadline for the State of Illinois to 

comply with the Real ID guidelines for driver’s licenses through 2017.  So a passport is 

not required for domestic flights at this time, but adult passports do last 10 years.  Now 

might be a good time to get one to ensure that you don’t have any trouble flying in the fu-

ture.  Call our office at: 630-232-5964 with any questions about obtaining or renewing. 

“UP FRONT”   

“UP FRONT”, a bi-monthly newsletter  will be posted on the Kane County Clerk’s website.  

www.co.kane.il.us/COC/ .    If you prefer to receive this newsletter via e mail, please contact Susan at:   

ericsonsusan@co.kane.il.us 

“Economic Interest Statements for 2016” 

For the 2016 Economic Interest Statement Fil-

ing, all 151 Units of Government have submit-

ted their lists of persons required to file.   

Electronic notifications will be sent to each fil-

er at the end of March at which time they can 

file their Statement of Economic Interest 

online at: https://kaneeis.countyofkane.org/

SEIOnline/SEI/Login.aspx  

For those filers who did not provide an email 

address, a paper Statement of Economic Inter-

est will be sent to their home and they can re-

turn it to the Kane County Clerk’s Office in 

person or by mail.  

All Statements are due by Monday, May 2nd, 

2016 and any statements filed after this due 

date will be assessed a $15 late filing fee (per 

Illinois State Statute 5 ILCS 420/1-101).  

If you have any questions please contact Aye-

sha Tague at 630-232-5950 or by email at 

TagueAyesha@co.kane.il.us 

https://kaneeis.countyofkane.org/SEIOnline/PublicSearch/LoginMaster.aspx
https://kaneeis.countyofkane.org/SEIOnline/PublicSearch/LoginMaster.aspx
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The life events that will be made available have to have taken place in 

Kane County, Illinois. Birth records will be available if the document is 

85 years or older; death records will be available if the record is 20 years 

or more; and marriage certificates will be available if the couple has been 

married 50 or more years.  

Access our site at:  http://genealogy.kanecountyclerk.org/            

COULD SHE BE PART OF YOUR LINEAGE? 

  

Like Us on Facebook and Follow us on Twitter! 

Kane County Clerk John A Cunningham is always looking for ways to communicate quicker 

and more efficiently, the things that our office can help you with.  To do so, we are updating 

our Facebook page and Twitter feeds regularly with news and information that may be of in-

terest if you are looking the various services our office provides.   

Twitter: https://twitter.com/KaneCoILClerk 

Español: https://twitter.com/KaneSecretario 
 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/kanecountyclerk/?ref=hl  

Español: https://www.facebook.com/Secretario-Del-Condado-Kane-

613775805436421/ 
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GENERAL PRIMARY - MARCH 15, 2016  

ARE YOU REGISTERED TO VOTE? 

Kane County residents (excluding City of Aurora residents) can verify their voter registration by visiting the Kane County 

Clerk’s website at http://kanecountyelections.org .   

In order to verify your voter registration you will need three pieces of information– Last Name; House Number; and Street Name.   

The lookup system will display your voter registration information including Registration Status, Precinct, Polling Place, Voting 

Districts, and Sample Ballot.   

If you find that you are not registered or you would like to update your information, please contact the County Clerk’s Election 

Department at (630) 232-5990.  We can help you update your voter registration information and if you are not registered to vote 

we can help you get registered.   

The Illinois State Board of Elections offers online voter registration on their website at: www.elections.il.gov.  

February 16th is the last day to utilize this online registration before the General Primary. 

 

 

EARLY VOTING HAS BEGUN AT THE KANE COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE  

ON FEBRUARY 4, 2016 

On February 29th Early Voting will be offered throughout the county.  Please visit our website,   

kanecountyelections.org  to view the Early Voting Schedule.  For more information, please contact 

the Election Department at  (630) 232-5990. 

THE ELECTION LAW SAYS!!! 

If you are 17 years old and you will turn 18 before the November 2016 General Election, then you 

are eligible to register and vote in the Primary Election as a 17 year old. 

Please contact the Clerk’s Office at (630) 232-5990 for more information. 


